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Welcome to the third issue of Medical Science Educator 
of 2022. The current issue again features a large number of 
manuscripts reporting on medical education, which I hope 
will be of interest to you.

During the 2022 IAMSE Annual Meeting in Denver I 
had the pleasure to present the 2022 Medical Science Edu-
cator Outstanding Reviewer Award to Dr. Audra Schaefer, 
University of Mississippi Medical Center. This award is an 
initiative of the Editorial Board of Medical Science Educa-
tor, and is presented annually to recognize one of the jour-
nal’s reviewers for their outstanding peer review efforts over 
the past year. The recipients are selected based on several 
criteria including reviewer performance and delivering the 
reviews in a timely manner.

If you also want to join our team by becoming a reviewer 
for our journal, please let us know by email to journal@

iamse.org  as we highly appreciate your help! As a new 
reviewer you will be invited to attend our free of charge 
dedicated faculty development program exclusively for our 
reviewers.

I hope you will enjoy this issue and that you will continue 
supporting Medical Science Educator both as a reader and 
as an author of your own scholarly work for the benefit of 
our work and the work of others!

Peter G.M. de Jong, PhD
Editor-in-Chief
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